
Dear Fellow Workers, 

Thursdays are for John 16, this week and in the weeks to come, if you are 
utilizing the suggested congregational reading plan as we continue to focus on 
"EQUIPPING KINGdom CITIZENS one person at a time until ALL have heard."  A 
reminder... 
Mondays---John 13 
Tuesdays---John 14 
Wednesdays---John 15 
Fridays---John 17 
We'll be in this VISION SERMON SERIES through September 20th so you can 
use this reading plan until then.  We'll continue to see how phrases from John 
15:1-17 inform our definition of a disciple and therefore "the relational 
disciplemaking process." 

Samuel Chadwick said, "To pray in the Name of Christ is to pray as one who is at 
one with Christ, whose mind is the mind of Christ, whose desires are the desires 
of Christ, and whose purpose is one with that of Christ." (See that His Name is 
used in John 16:23-24) 

Thanks for your patience as we continue to scale back a lot of ministry in an 
effort to be considerate of our local hospital.  Candies Creek Academy continues 
to meet, and we praise the crucified, risen KING that we have not encountered 
any major illnesses while understanding that it could happen.  You should see a 
tent soon in the parking lot as we prepare for AWANA where the majority of the 
participants will be outside.  AWANA is a big part of children's ministry and we 
look forward to ReGathering for AWANA.  For those that feel best "at home," 
AWANA is available for you as well. 

You see the guidelines for what we have called Phase 1.5 which means that we 
will be wearing masks inside the worship center and masks will not be required in 
the pavilion.  We believe GATHERING is essential for believers who are NOT 
vulnerable and we want to do our part to stop the spread.  Thanks again for your 
patience and your consideration of our local hospital employees. 

Patiently Awaiting Transformation! 
God is working, 
Pastor Stan 
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John 15:3-5 
ABIDE


